
ALL SOULS
MEMORIAL

MASSES
November 2nd and 3rd

Holy Trinity Parish will be remembering and
honoring loved ones that have passed away

within the past year at all Masses on November
2nd and 3rd. The names of loved ones who died

this past year will be read aloud as a family
member or close friend presents a remembrance

flower honoring them. 

Family members may sign up at the table in the
narthex after all Masses on the weekend of
October 19th and 20th or call the office at

(530)677-3234.


